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Brussels, 27 August 2012 

Dear Ms. Irene Tsikalaki, Dear Ms. Despoina Makridaki, 

Thank you very much for your letter of 13 Jul 2012 informing us of the current status of 
hospital pharmacies in Greece. 
We take note of the information you provide in the letter and which we find very useful. 
We will look carefully into the issues you raised and, more generally, into the policies 
being proposed during the series of meetings with the Greek government reviewing the 
policy progress vis-à-vis the Memorandum of Understanding with Greece. 

Yours respectfully, 

Giuseppe Carone 
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